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As a lifelong Eastern Oregonian and one that is sick and tired of all our agency's 

being run by people from Western Oregon particularly  Portland/Salem/Eugene area, 

I strongly support the river basin management area model for the ODFW 

Commission therefore I support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment. 

 

PLEASE BRING ALL AREAS OF OREGON TO THE TABLE IN THE ODFW 

COMMISSION NOT JUST PORTLAND.  


